Thank you to the 2015 Red Invitation Holiday Sunday Sale Committee: Tom Fritts, Katie Cory, Rockey
Flintermann along with Ann Smith, Director of Membership of the WNCC, who all worked diligently to
ensure the success of this yearly event. The mailing radius of the invitation was expanded and well
received, the large window displays in the stores added recognition and advertisement for the
participating merchants. The WNCC would like to thank the Red Invitation Committee, all of the
participating merchants and the shoppers who supported the annual event.



